
 

Judy  

256-798-0363 

judy@ニコロデオン.com 

 

Dear Tiffany,  

I asked around, too and I no one else knows how to get into the rooms either! I’ve been 

here for 15 years and have never even heard of the locked rooms downstairs so I called 

my friend Cheryl who worked here for years before I came in and she said that she had 

heard of the rooms a long time ago. Back then some other workers were asking about 

them but when they asked management everyone who knew about them was suddenly 

laid-off in a “tax cut”. 

I don’t know what’s going on but I’m going to try to get to the bottom of it. 

P.s. Did you see that the business was cutting our salaries?? 

Warm regards, 

Judy 

 


